
 FREE TREE TODAY FOR A
GREENER TOMORROW  

Dublin City Council will be providing native tree saplings
to residents in the North Central Area to mark this

year's National Tree Week -
Sunday 3rd March to Sunday 10th March 2024. 

2ND OF MARCH 2024 
NORTHSIDE CIVIC CENTRE CAR PARK

(REAR OF BUILDING)
11AM-3PM 

These trees can be used by residents not only to
improve the appearance of their gardens but, more

importantly, to enhance their areas' local biodiversity

The theme is ‘Planting Trees for A Greener Future' and
looks to promote awareness of the importance of trees

for biodiversity.

For information, contact Edel Joyce at
01 2228844 or edel.joyce@dublincity.ie

mailto:edel.joyce@dublincity.ie

